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Revenue Budget - Community Services

Communities Services overspend £200k due to:
• A £200k variance is currently forecast against the Committee’s revenue budget, relating entirely to a £200k pressure in 

Waste Services. This is  due to the impact of inflation on contract indexation.  The pressure is deemed to be ongoing (i.e. it 
will continue to impact the budget in 2023/24) but mitigations are being explored within the Committee’s budgets.

• The likely impact of inflation on the Waste contract was discussed in the Council’s 2021/22 outturn position, as reported to 
S&R Committee on 30th June.  A corporate provision has been set aside to deal with it, but this should only be applied if 
mitigations within the committee are exhausted.



Savings Tracker - Community Services

• The Community Services Committee budget includes a savings target of £177k.

• Of this:

£39k is currently deemed to be achieved
£118k is deemed to be achievable
£20k is deemed to be at risk

• The £20k amber element relates to savings in Operations and Localities, where significant work is under way to determine 
where savings are achievable in 2022/23 and 2023/24, subject to a separate report to this Committee. 

• Detail of the savings plan for this committee is set out below:



Capital Budget - Community Services

• The Capital Budget was approved by Full Council on 2nd February 2022 at £672k.

• This was supplemented by £1,167k of carry forwards from 2021/22 as part of the outturn report to S&R on 30th June 2022

• The total budget for 2022/23 is therefore £1,839k

• The budget has been reviewed for deliverability at Q1 and at present it is deemed to be deliverable

• Spend across the Committee’s schemes is c.£0.4m (22%) at Q1.



Revenue Risks – Community Services


